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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NIDC BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING 
 

The NIDC Board of Directors will hold a Board 
Meeting on Thursday, March 27, 2025, immediately 
following the Gary Housing Authority Board of 
Commissioners’ meeting at 6:00 p.m.  The GHA 
Board meeting and the NIDC meeting will be held at 
578 Broadway, 2nd Floor. 
 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to the Executive 
Office at 219-881-6422 or via email: lburns@garyhousing.org. 
 
 

Thank you, 
The Executive Office 
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